Short term Caravan and Camping Site Lauffen a. N.
Site Rules
Welcome to the town of Lauffen am Neckar.

We ask you to follow these rules and wish you an enjoyable stay.
· The Caravan and Camping Site is open all year round and not kept under surveillance. The use of the site is free of charge. All guests using the site and its facilities do so at their own risk. 
· The maximum stay on the site is limited to 3 nights and the maximum number  of vehicles on the site is limited to 4.
· It is not permitted to reserve pitches.

· The supply with electric power and drinking water is charged and can be obtained from the slot machines. 
· Sewage disposal is free of charge.

· Litter is to be disposed of in the bins provided.
· Campfires or any open fires are allowed in appropriate barbecues only.

· Pet owners are responsible for clearing up after their pets. 
· All guests will help to keep the site clean and tidy and treat all site facilities with care.
· Guests will behave in a polite and respectful manner towards other guests.
Noise is to be kept to a minimum, especially between 10 pm and 7 am.
· Road traffic regulations (StVO) apply to the site. The speed limit on the site is 10 km/h for all vehicles. 
(© 10.2017)
All information for a relaxing and exciting stay at the town of wine and Hölderlin on the bank of the Neckar can be obtained from our tourist office:
Touristinformation im Bürgerbüro

der Stadt Lauffen am Neckar
Bahnhofstr. 54
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74348 Lauffen am Neckar
Tel.: 07133 / 2077 – 0

info@lauffen-a-n.de
www.lauffen.de
Opening hours:   
Mon. – Fr.
8am – 6pm


Sat.

9am – 1pm
